PHP: Change the holding place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 

On 10 June 2019, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company announced the change in the holding place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 as follows: 

Contents: 

- Information noticed at the Notice No.1545/ TB- VSD dated 13 May 2019 by Vietnam Securities Depositary (VSD): 
+ Holding place: Theater of Hai Phong City 

- Changed information: 

+ Holding place: Conference Center of Hai Phong City (No.18 Hoang Dieu, Minh Khai Ward, Hong Bang District, Hai Phong City) 

- Other contents at the Notice No.1545/ TB- VSD dated 13 May 2019 by Vietnam Securities Depositary are unchanged. 
